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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No.39Z; s. 2024

POSTPONEMENT OF THE SPORTS FACILITY AND FIELD INSPECTION OF THE
PROPOSED PLAYING VENUES FOR THE PALARONG QUEZON 2025

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors

Public and Private School Heads,
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to the Division Memorandum No. 888, s. 2024 re: Sports Facility and Field
Inspection of the Proposed Playing Venues for the Palarong Quezon 2025 scheduled on
October 25, 2024, this Office notifies all concerned on the indefinite postponement of the
Sports Facility and Field Inspection of Playing Venues until further notice.

2. All other provisions in the abovementioned memorandum remain in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMM AUTISTA, CESO
Schools Division Superintendent

cid-ims/ jarm/ 10/ 24/ 2024

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-003

‘ ) Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon
JED @ ua SN 5] y Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164,
LAJSTATAG uezon s (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321

BAGONG PILIPINAS

{7 DepEdTayoQuezon @www.depedquezon.com.ph B<] quezon@deped.gov.ph




